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Friday 25th September 2020 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s class will be shared; please ensure 

you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving notifications 

of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s 

class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in 

class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell, Mrs. Westie & Miss Seedhouse 

 

One Way System for Drop off and Pick up time 
Please follow our one-way system during drop off and pick-up times to help 

keep the children of Crossdale safe. 

 

One Way System – Come towards school on Crossdale Drive and leave on 

Brockwood Crescent. 

 

Please also try to show courtesy and consideration for the residents of 

Crossdale Drive and the surrounding roads.  

 

 

Road Closure 
Please remember that the roads leading to / from school will be closed from 29th 

September to 2nd October for resurfacing works. Please walk / cycle / scoot where 

possible, but if you do need to drive, you will need to park away from school and then 

walk. Please also allow extra time for the school drop off / pick-ups during this period.  

 

Extra Layers  
As the weather gets colder it’s advisable for children to come to school in extra layers. We 

have to keep good ventilation throughout the building which means we will continue to 

keep windows and some doors open, and although we will have our heating on, children 

may feel more comfortable having extra layers on, which they can remove if they get too 

warm! 
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Stay safe cycling to school 
If your child / children cycle to school, please ensure that they 

wear a cycle helmet. There is a lot of evidence that shows that 

helmets have been effective in reducing potential injury to a 

young cyclist’s head/brain in the event of a fall or impact. 

 

 

Symptom Checker  
Please remember that if your child shows any symptoms that you are concerned 

about, you can use the NHS Symptom Checker to help you decide if you need to 

access a test for your child: https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19/   

 

Further information for parents around our current plans can be found on the school website: 

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=2790  

 

 

Managing COVID19 in School 
We are adding information to the website as we receive it, so take a look if you haven’t already! 

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=2806  
 

Parents’ Evening 
We will be sending out information about Parents’ Evenings next week, so please keep your eyes 

peeled for an email. 

 

Firework Themed Dinner 
On 5th November, our Kitchen Team will host a Firework Themed dinner. Please book and pay in the 

usual way. The menu will be shared with children in school next week. 

 

Crossdale 10k 
Usually at this time of year, our Crossdale 10k Committee would be hosting the 

annual Crossdale 10k. Unfortunately this year, due to the COVID19 Pandemic, 

we have been unable to host this event, but the committee are hopeful that 

next year we’ll be able to host what is one of the key events of the Crossdale 

Calendar, so don’t hang up your running shoes just yet!  

 

PTA 
The PTA have been busily thinking of fundraising ideas to support the school over the next academic 

year.  The support that the PTA offer is of huge benefit to our children, supporting with curriculum 

activities, resources, trips and events. Look out for more information about things that will be 

happening during the autumn term over the next few weeks. 

If you are interested in helping with any events or have ideas that you wish to share, please email 

contact@crossdale.notts.sch.uk to let us know and we can put you in touch with the team! 
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